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From: Planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org <Planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 12:05 PM
To: Haley Cook <haley@hed.co.uk>
Subject: Application for Planning Permission - 2 Rookery Cottages High Street Abington Pigotts (ref
23/04276/HFUL)

Dear Mr Cook

Please find correspondence from Greater Cambridge Shared Planning attached to this email in relation to
the following ap
plication for Planning Permission.

Site address: 2 Rookery Cottages High Street Abington Pigotts

Reference: 23/04276/HFUL
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